
Parental Questionnaire  Westfield Primary School 

(September 2018) 

 

Average response to questions (based on 8 replies) 

1 = strongly agree     2 = agree     3 = don’t know     4=disagree     5=strongly disagree 

In response to some of the suggestions and comments given: 

 We have had the website colours changed to remove the red. 

 We are adding notes to the What’s on this Week in Westfield section to direct people to anywhere that 

additional information has been shared on the website. 

 We are continuing to focus on building a positive culture within our school where a range of initiatives are 

employed to build a strong feeling of community and one in which people are able to talk about their 

behaviours and understand how to improve these and why it is important to do so. We are currently 

reviewing the behaviour policy to reflect these changes and will develop a policy which focusses on building 

positive relationships. All behaviour practices in school adhere to and are informed by West Lothian’s policy 

and procedures.   

 West Lothian’s Information Security Officer recently undertook a Data Privacy Impact Assessment (DPIA) on 

Dojo. The outcome of this assessment highlighted a number of risks.  These risks not only relate to GDPR law 

and privacy rights for pupils and their parents but also risks to Head Teachers and staff in terms of their 

rights. Therefore, Dojo has been removed as a tool for sharing learning. We are exploring other ways to do 

this using Glow and will inform you of our decisions early next term.  

  In the first few weeks of term we have invited parents into the school regularly – having hosted two 

assemblies where visitors are welcome, a Journey of Learning evening, two blocks of parent/carer and child 

cookery classes (one for nursery, one for school), a Westfield Wednesday Walk-in and two nursery play 

dates. Our annual calendar has details of all the future events that we have organised to develop our Open 

Door policy. When a parent needs to speak to a teacher directly, we ask that appointments are made to 

ensure quality time can be spent discussing whatever needs to be discussed.   

Thank you so much to those who took the time to complete the questionnaires. Your opinions matter to us. 
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